
                

         5th November 2021 

Deputy David Cullinane 

Dáil Éireann    

Leinster House 

Dublin 2. 

 

PQ 51773/21 -         To ask the Minister for Health the total amount outstanding from patient debtors for private facilities 

in public hospitals; the reason for this sum; the amount which the HSE considers to be bad and or doubtful in terms of 

repayment 

PQ 51768/21 - To ask the Minister for Health the amount of revenue raised in 2018, 2019 and 2020 through private 

charges by each hospital in tabular form; the number of patients this was raised from; and if he will make a statement 

on the matter. -David Cullinane 

PQ 51767/21 - To ask the Minister for Health the amount of revenue raised in 2018, 2019 and 2020 through parking 

charges by each hospital in tabular form; the number of patients this was raised from; and if he will make a statement 

on the matter. -David Cullinane 

PQ 51771/21 -   To ask the Minister for Health the amount of revenue raised in 2018, 2019 and 2020 through road traffic 

accident charges by each hospital in tabular form; the number of patients this was raised from; and if he will make a 

statement on the matter. -David Cullinane 

  

PQ 51770/21 -   To ask the Minister for Health the amount of revenue raised in 2018, 2019 and 2020 through emergency 

department charges by each hospital in tabular form; the number of patients this was raised from; and if he will make a 

statement on the matter. -David Cullinane 

  

PQ 51769/21 -   To ask the Minister for Health the amount of revenue raised in 2018, 2019 and 2020 through public 

inpatient charges by each hospital in tabular form; the number of patients this was raised from; and if he will make a 

statement on the matter. -David Cullinane 

 

Dear Deputy Cullinane, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Questions, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 



The information which you have sought has been provided by Corporate Finance and I am advised 

that these figures were extracted from the Annual financial Statement Records and reconciled to the 

Audited financial statements. 

I attach the tables providing the information and wish to advise you that information in respect of 

the numbers of patients is not captured. 

 

I trust this is of assistance to you.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Carol Ivory 

General Manager 

Acute Operations 


